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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina

August 13, 1981

*1  RE: Your letter of August 7, 1981

Honorable Alex Harvin III
Assistant Majority Leader
Democratic Majority Office
505-B Blatt Building
Columbia, South Carolina 29211

Dear Mr. Harvin:
Attorney General McLeod has requested that I respond to your above-referenced letter in which you ask for an opinion of this
Office as to whether South Carolina Code § 59-111-50, as passed in 1980, was constitutional. I enclose for your information
and in response to your question a copy of an opinion letter written by Attorney General McLeod to Governor Riley on April
23, 1980.

This opinion should be self-explanatory and is consistent with the present view of this Office that the statute about which you
raise the question is most probably constitutional. If I may be of any further help to you on this matter, please let me know.
 Sincerely yours,

William P. Simpson
Assistant Attorney General
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